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       UPCOMING EVENTS        
  

February 3: 

Teacher/Support Institute Day - NO SCHOOL 
 

February 6: 
Picture Day 

Progress Reports - 1st-5th 

TPS Enrollment Opens - new students must be registered online 
 

February 6-9: 
Pre-K and Kindergarten Roundup, 11:30-2:00 

 

February 7-9: 
3rd Grade to Rose Hill 

 

February 9: 

General PTA Meeting - 6:00 
 

February 14: 
Spring Parties 

 

February 15: 
School Tour 

 

February 17: 
Teacher Luncheon - 1st Grade hosts     

 

  

  

SPRING PICTURES 

Monday is free dress day for Spring and group pictures.  group 
pictures are prepaid.  Spring pictures are taken, a proof is sent 
home 7-10 working days later, then payment is returned to the 

office.     
 



 

 



 

 

  

  

 

 



 

 

  

  

 

 

If you want a yearbook this year, you MUST order it online to have 
your own copy.  The price is $25 and the deadline to order is 
February 24th.  We have a convenient link on the Eliot Website 
home page or you may click this link. Extra yearbooks will not be 
available for purchase in the spring, and no orders will be taken 
after the February 24th deadline.  Be sure to get a yearbook and 
take time to order yours today!             

 

Jostens 

  

 

  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001liU1NjPkVAMzyv_tFG5VkzHLTUkntMizxYu7dPiy3eQtSn6MyjYulHD0AfwL6d1KCHV9jbNY-qF1M4sFBoaWEBEoPks9fMfmp5adHzW2PP6kRX39QPzTpRoAZlD-sOrkKTNELO5U823LINIDwKo0mP_lHkp2JAu7&c=ZL46KONj2yIZH83zY-1Z_KdI1SihXJHRF6_nCvhoYnK96J5Da4r-DA==&ch=QxWMdRJNi_Zlo_4_AsXJ_bt__rpEPOksx7bF2m-71tOsvmIcIp4xNw==


 

 

  

  

3rd Grade Program:  Thursday, February 23rd 

Daytime dress rehearsal 9:15 ï 10:00 a.m.  Students should come 
to school dressed in their Rose Hill costumes.  They should bring 
uniform clothing to change into after dress rehearsal.  



 Evening program:  6:30 ï 7:15 p.m.  Students should meet their 
teachers in the cafeteria at 6:20 p.m.  They should be dressed in 
Rose Hill costumes.         

 

  

  

 

 

  

  



 



  

  

UNIFORM SURVEY 

 
Principal Holt would like your input regarding simplifying the 

Uniform Policy.  Please fill out this quick survey to share your 
preferences.     

 

Uniform Survey 

  

 

  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001liU1NjPkVAMzyv_tFG5VkzHLTUkntMizxYu7dPiy3eQtSn6MyjYulLltQtIRpJaHxdVz4o9SvSF12taEvyNN94GbuAt8YDUaYuA-S9nr6aehPpR0Dd3ul8Y8uavBcZhujGs9HKncl8pWz99iTChO1lG84qx6irqW2pui2K5QVh4=&c=ZL46KONj2yIZH83zY-1Z_KdI1SihXJHRF6_nCvhoYnK96J5Da4r-DA==&ch=QxWMdRJNi_Zlo_4_AsXJ_bt__rpEPOksx7bF2m-71tOsvmIcIp4xNw==


 

 

  

  



 

 

  

  

SUBSTITUTES     

 

Substitutes are always valued at Eliot.  If you are interested in 
substituting for teachers when they are out of the classroom, please 
go to the TPS website and submit an application.  When the 



process is complete let Mrs. Waldie in the office know to add your 
name to our preferred list.          

 

TPS Website 

  

 

  

  

YOUNG REMBRANDTS  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001liU1NjPkVAMzyv_tFG5VkzHLTUkntMizxYu7dPiy3eQtSn6MyjYulMwn7t6KEWtA9ldkyz2h4B6xlfY2tZzXIBySANJfmO0PF7LkNTfTLwxSAdSNnfF7fz0j3RUNDzq1dA5d7hHl68TR9NmLqi1_IWFJ7uBjvd_g&c=ZL46KONj2yIZH83zY-1Z_KdI1SihXJHRF6_nCvhoYnK96J5Da4r-DA==&ch=QxWMdRJNi_Zlo_4_AsXJ_bt__rpEPOksx7bF2m-71tOsvmIcIp4xNw==


 

 



 

 

  

  

   HOMEWORK HELP 

 

Monica Conners is a certified teacher offering 30 minutes of free 
one-to-one homework assistance for students in grades 3-8 each 
week through the After School Homework Club sponsored by the 



Tulsa City County Library.  She is booking appointments at the 
Brookside Library between 3:10-5:30 Monday-Thursday throughout 
this school year.  If you are interested in this opportunity for your 
child, please register by clicking this link:      

 

Homework Help 

  

 

  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001liU1NjPkVAMzyv_tFG5VkzHLTUkntMizxYu7dPiy3eQtSn6MyjYulFPAwIHeBNh__8z-RE1lH_0dj0njPwGzwtxWyqKRflwAtSXrxuclCLJ-9DTZ8Ynw0Kb5ZcxhSl2iZayj_FVmjggUW_2MP1sJ0lMxCSNn81f14BFxVJH0ZBbl71NMadjqnw==&c=ZL46KONj2yIZH83zY-1Z_KdI1SihXJHRF6_nCvhoYnK96J5Da4r-DA==&ch=QxWMdRJNi_Zlo_4_AsXJ_bt__rpEPOksx7bF2m-71tOsvmIcIp4xNw==


 

 

  

  

TEACHER OF THE MONTH  

On behalf of McDonaldôs of Northeast Oklahoma here is the 
information in regards to our Teacher of the Month program.   

Anyone can nominate a teacher via Twitter @McDNortheastOK 


